
 
 
LRS FEDERAL PROVIDING SUSTAINABILITY SUPPORT FOR US ARMY MEDICAL 
COMMAND 
 
Millersville, MD October 19, 2011 – LRS Federal and teaming partner Weston 
Solutions received a contract to provide leadership and support to the U.S. Army 
Medical Command (MEDCOM) in implementing their Sustainability Strategic Plan and 
evaluating sustainability program implementation options at medical treatment facilities 
throughout MEDCOM. This contract will leverage sustainability to sustain mission 
readiness, improve quality of life for personnel and patients, strengthen community 
relationships, and reduce total costs and environmental footprint of operations through 
prioritized, sound environmental and social investments. 

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Mobile District awarded this work to LRS Federal for 
support at U.S. Army medical facilities throughout the United States, including Hawaii, 
and at overseas bases in Germany, Italy, Japan and Korea. The contract will include a 
variety of tasks to support the MEDCOM Headquarters Sustainability Team in 
implementing the sustainability program and communicating the program objectives to 
the military facilities and community.  The Sustainability Team provides strategic 
communications through publications, websites, conferences and industry organizations. 
They also conduct program meetings and workshops at the U.S. Army medical facilities 
with the local management and operations personnel to support implementation of the 
Sustainability Strategic Plan. 

“Sustainability drives the future well-being of our way of life and everything that is 
important to us. Finding ways to implement sustainable practices in every aspect of 
business operations, work practices and processes continues to gain momentum in the 
public and private sectors and is an important LRS focus area,” said Sean Logan, LRS 
Federal CEO and former Marine Corps officer.  “To be able to provide these services for 
our active duty men and women and their families allows LRS to directly support one of 
our country’s most important obligations – the health and welfare of our military family. 
The U.S. Army Medical Command is on the front lines of providing medical care for our 
troops and we couldn’t be prouder to play a small part in helping them meet their 
mission.” 

LRS Federal is a well-established Service-Disabled Veteran-Owned Small Business 
(SDVOSB) with headquarters outside Annapolis, Maryland.  LRS projects are 
implemented at federal installations nationwide with a focus on sustainability, 
engineering, construction management, environmental services, “green” energy 
initiatives, and program/project management support. 

For additional information, contact: 
Robyn Scott, (410) 544-3570 x315 
RScott@LRSFederal.com  
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